
3.2.23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-

headlines.php 

 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

Please see attached letter about Children’s Mental Health Week. 

 

BOOK CHARACTER/POETRY COMPETITION: Monday 6th March 

If you missed our email earlier in the week, you may want to have a look at the letter on 

our website introducing this year’s competition: https://www.spjs.org/letters-home.php 

Please note that there has been a change to the date and to the timing of the Y4 

competition (information is in the letter). The closing date for entries is Monday 20th 

February. 

 

GOOGLE FORMS 

You may be aware that we are using Google Forms more often now to request 

permission for children to take part in events and matches that take place off the school 

premises. We hope that you have found this a much easier and quicker way of 

responding to invitations. 

Even if your child is unable to take part in any match or event that they have been 

invited to, it would be really helpful if you could indicate this on the Google Form as 

soon as you are able to. This will then give us the chance to offer the place to another 

child who will then have the opportunity to take part. 

 

COMMUNICATION 

On a few occasions, there has been confusion between parents following incorrect 

information appearing on parental class Whatsapp groups. Please can you ensure that 

you consult the school website, curriculum headlines and emails from us if you need to 

check any details. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

SPJS 


